

Mr. Chan Chi Ming S.K.H. Kei Lok Primary School Lok Wah Estate Ngau Tau Kok Kowloon

3rd January 2024

Dear Mr. Chan,

Happy New Year! At this festive moment of the year, I would also like to extend my heartfelt congratulations to your alumni on attaining outstanding results in the HKDSE in 2023 and being admitted to the following universities:

Student	University	Programme
FONG Leung Yui	CityU	Department of Management Sciences (options:
		BBA Business Decision Analytics, BBA Global
		Operations Management)
SO Tsz Yu	LingnanU	Bachelor of Social Sciences (Honours) - Health
		and Social Service Management

I would like to take this opportunity to express my gratitude for your dedication to nurturing all-round students so that they are well-equipped for secondary education. Only with the hard work of your staff can these students achieve excellent results in the public examination and be admitted to the renowned universities. Simultaneously, we sincerely hope that more students from your school will apply for a discretionary place in our school in 2024 and afterwards.

I hope that we can continue to work hand in hand for the future generations of Hong Kong.

Yours sincerely,

Ms. Sin Nga Lam, Caroline

Principal